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AICS Christmas Party

Happy New Year from your friends and family at AICS!

Bone and Glass Necklace and Beaded Ornament Classes

Thank you so much to everyone who
celebrated with us at our December

holiday party. We handed out so many
presents to the children in our

community, and we hope everyone had
a safe and joyous holiday season!

AICS hosted two weekend classes in December! The first taught how to make Bone
and Glass Necklaces and the second taught how to bead on a glass ornament! Thank
you so much to our instructors and our community for learning a new skill with AICS!  



AICS Closed Wednesday, January 1st

Drum Practice
January 8th 5:00 PM
AICS Office
Free and Open to the public

Bow Making Class
January 15th 5:30 PM
AICS Office
Free and Open to the public

Garage Sale
January 18th 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM
Fairbanks Gym next to AICS Office
1126 N. Broadway Ave., Springfield

AICS Closed Monday, January 20th

Drum Practice
January 22nd 5:00 PM
AICS Office
Free and Open to the public

Snack and Yak Ladies Night
January 28th 6:00 - 8:00 PM
Bring and Snack and make new
friends!
Embroidery Night!

JANUARY EVENTS
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Bow Making Class
January 29th 5:30 PM
AICS Office
Free and Open to the public

Hand Drum Making Class
January 31st 6:00 PM
$40 Class Fee
Please reserve your spot by the
sign-up form on FaceBook or on
our website

A special thank you to Esther Eby for
making all the beautiful centerpieces for
our Christmas Party and for decorating

the room perfectly!

Do you order on
Walmart.com or on the

Walmart app?

At checkout, choose to
round up to donate to AICS! 




